Non-Employee Travel Justification

April 25, 2024

Re: 5 GCA §23112 Non-Employee Travel Justification Statement
Subj: 39" Seoul International Travel Fair
Hafa Adai:

Pursuant to 5 GCA §23112, the Guam Visitors Bureau (“the Bureau”) submits this justification
statement for travel related to the 39" Seoul International Travel Fair on Seoul, South Korea from
May 08-13, 2024.

From May 08 to May 13, 2024, the following individual(s) will travel on behalf of the Bureau to
participate at the 39" Seoul International Travel Fair. The delegation will be led by GVB Board
Director & Korea Marketing Committee Chairman, Eun, Ho Sang. Director Eun will attend SITF and
represent GVB management at the opening ceremony and other VIP functions. The group will also
consist of (5) cultural performers who will entertain the crowd at the Guam booth and main stage for
the duration of the fair. SITF is the largest B2B and B2C international travel fair in South Korea
organized by the Korea World Travel Fair (KOTFA). Over 400 booths and 62,000 visitors are
expected for this year's event.

TA No. Traveler Position
GVB24-095 Eun, Ho Sang GVB Board Director & Korea Marketing Committee
Chairman

GVB24-100 San Nicolas, Vince | Cultural Performer - Musician 1

GVB24-101 Amon, Vivian Cultural Performer — Dancer 1

GVB24-102 San Nicolas, Frank | Cultural Performer - Musician 2

GVB24-103 Cruz, Joelton Cultural Performer — Dancer 2

GVB24-104 Cruz, Anessa Cultural Performer — Dancer 3

Should you need additional information, please contact the Guam Visitors Bureau office at (671)
646-5278.

Senseramente,

2

Carl T.C. Gutierrez
President & CEO
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